
P.T.G. UPDATE 
   The PTG meeting took place on December 12th.  Those in attendance were: Ashley Kacmarik, Brenda 
Sterk, David Novak, Vanessa Brown, Kathy Osby, Kristyn Trivette, Brittney Cox, Jennifer Rearick, 
Becky Pearman, Wanda Vawter  and Mr. Martin. 
   Box Tops December winner – Mrs. Urevig (414)  Overall leaders are Mrs. Harris (1225), Mrs. Barton 
(732) and Mrs. Urevig (695)   
    Aunt Millies November winner – Mrs. DeFries (39)  Overall leaders are Mr. Wennmacher (210), Miss 
Halajcsik (80) and Mrs. Parks (75)  
   SCRIPT gift card update: November's profit was $83.10 and so far in December we have a profit of 
$118.00.  
    Good Deeds Food Drive: 1,131 items were collected.  3rd grade won most items collected with a total 
of 391! They will be treated to a donut party.  When the items were delivered, the food pantry was 
ecstatic! They were also given $64.00 in monetary donations.  The PTG will also give a $250.00 
donation.    Thank you to everyone who donated to this great cause!  Also, thank you to Jackie Hilton and 
Jennifer Rearick for collecting and counting all the items! 
   Yankee Candle Fundraiser: Our total profit from this fundraiser was $2,352.80. Great job to the 
students for selling! 
    Miss Halajcsik's class is the November attendance winner with 5 1/2 absences for the month.  They 
will have a popcorn party at a date to be determined.  
    Jackie Hilton has stepped down from her position as the PTG Treasurer.  We were sad to learn this as 
she is very valuable to our PTG in many ways.  Jackie headed up the Box Top and Aunt Millies collection 
and the honor roll breakfast also, along with volunteering for numerous other things.  We want to thank 
Jackie for all of her hard work and dedication to our PTG and to the students and staff. We are now 
looking for a volunteer to take over Jackie's positions.  Please contact Mr. Martin if you are interested in 
becoming the Treasurer and/or if interested in collecting  Box Tops and Aunt Millie’s labels.   
   Elementary Science Night will be January 13th.  The PTG will be donating $200.00 to help fund this 
fun night for our 2nd graders! 
 
 


